
Notice 

9th International Power Sources 
Sympos ium 

The 9th Symposium will be held at The Hotel Metropole, Brighton, Sussex, England, on the 16th, 
17th, 18th and 19th September 1974. 

Papers presented will cover a wide field of subjects concerned with Research, Development 
and Application of primary and secondary battery systems and solar cells etc. 

Applications for copies of the Programme and Abstracts of papers to be presented, and a 
Registration form, should be made not later than 30th June 1974, to: 

International Power Sources Symposium, 

P.O. Box 17, 

Leatherhead, 

Surrey, KT22 9QB, 

England. 

As attendance is limited to 400 maximum, early application is recommended. 
Posting of Programmes and Abstracts commenced in April, 1974. 

D. H. COLLINS 
Chairman, I.P.S.S. Committee 
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